
 
 
 
Parents/Guardians: 
 

At Algonquin Middle School each student will receive a Chromebook computer as part of our 
instructional program.  This resource will support student learning during their school day and can be brought 
home for the completion of school assignments.  
 

Chromebooks are a powerful resource for students and will be used each day here at AMS.  We ask 
that students follow several key directions to ensure responsible use.  These expectations are outlined in our 
AMS Chromebook Frequently Asked Questions document and our AMS Chromebook Handbook.  
 

Please review these documents with your child and discuss the various aspects of Chromebook care 
and responsibilities that are listed.  Links to these documents are available on the AMS website under 
“Parent/Student Resources” tab and then clicking on “Chromebooks.”  You can also access these documents 
with the QR codes provided below.  

        
          Chromebook FAQ          Chromebook Handbook 

 
Finally, in order for your child to receive their Chromebook, they must return the attached Chromebook 

agreement, signed by both the student and parent.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our school and this important initiative.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert Messia 


